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I can't believe that it even has to be said, but this bill does not go far enough.  We 

need Class A misdemeanors for these crimes.  When are you going to start serving 

your constituents?? 

 

Right now, you are not serving addicts, as almost no one is compelled to go to 

treatment without incentives to do so. 

 

You are not serving law-biding citizens by leaving those struggling with addiction on 

the streets to die, commit crimes, and blight our state. 

 

You are serving no one.  This bill needs more teeth! 


